DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: Lauren Mclean | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lawry

May 15, 2020
Dear Bidder,
Notice of Intent to Award Contract: SFB 20-127

Thank you for your response to the above referenced SFB 20-127 Wood Utility Pole
Structural Restoration.

This letter is to notify you that the City did not receive any responsive bids for the
Wood Utility Pole Structural Restoration.

Pursuant to City Purchasing Code, in the event no responsive bids are received,
City staff is empowered to negotiate on the open market an agreement for the
products and/or services that meet the City’s requirements and are cost
effective.

The City of Boise is in negotiations with Osmose Utilities Services, Inc.
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your

participation in the process is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Tamml Leatham

Tammi Leatham
Purchasing Specialist
Boise City Purchasing
208-608-7158

BOISE CITY HALL: 150 N. Capitel Boulevard | MAIL: PO Box 500, Boise, ldaho 83701-0500 | P. 208-972-8170 | F: 208-384-3995 | TDD/TTY: 800-377-3529
BOISE CITY COUNCIL: Elaine Clegg {(President), Holli Weodings (President Pro Tem), Patrick Bageant, Lisa Sdnchez, Jimmy Hallyburten, TJ Themson

CITYOFBOISE.ORG



